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Weekly News – Friday 8th November 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a relaxing half-term   

This week, the children have started to plan and draft 
their independent writing on ‘Ug’. They are focusing on 
including direct speech using inverted commas and 
fronted adverbials. 

In RE, we have learned about the Hindu celebration of 
Diwali. Children created some creative and colourful 
rangoli patterns! 

We also took part in outdoor learning day this week! Each 
class had a different activity, including mindfulness, Maths 
and some weather investigation! 

Also, please return Pizza Express trip slips back to the class 
teacher by next Friday. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  P 

Homework Reminder 

Please complete work on Mathletics. We have been finishing 
off addition and subtraction, thinking about efficient 
methods. 

The new Home Learning Grids have now been sent out. They 
are also available on the school website. Children are asked 
to bring one of their favourite pieces of homework in on 
Friday 13th December for a show and tell. The class teacher 
will be happy to look at any other pieces children have spent 
time on. 

 

 

Date Reminders 
Friday 15th November 

Mufti for Children in Need 

Tuesday 19th November  

Flu immunisations (nasal 
spray). 

26th & 27th November  

Pizza Express trips  

Thursday 12th December 

Silver Badge Test 

Friday 13th December 

Italian Day and Homework 
Due 

Announcements 
Please ensure that children 
are bringing in a healthy 
snack. This could be fruit, dried 
fruit, vegetables, rice cakes or 
a healthy cereal bar. 
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